
 

 

 

 

 

Alcobendas, July 24th  2019 

 

According to article 227 of the consolidated text of the Securities Market Act and 

other applicable regulations, hereby Indra makes public the following  

 

RELEVANT INFORMATION 

 

 

Further to our disclosures on June 14th and 18th (registry # 279189 and 279255) 

Indra informs that the conversations at an advanced stage that were being held with 

Rolls-Royce in relation with the potential acquisition by Indra of a control majority 

shareholding in Industria de Turbo Propulsores, S.A.U. (ITP) have ended without 

agreement between the parties. 

 

Indra will continue with the execution of its Strategic Plan and exploring the 

investment opportunities that may arise and fit within it. 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Carlos González 

Vice Secretary of the Board  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


